THE WHITE HOUSE washington

July 1, 1986

Dear Mr. Wood:

I have your letter of April 25, 1986, and I accept your resignation as United States Attorney for the Districts of Guam and the Northern Mariana Islands, effective upon the qualification of your successor.

You have served the Nation well and in the years ahead will, I am sure, look back with pride on your many accomplishments. You have my best wishes for every future success and happiness.

Sincerely,

Rower Rogen

The Honorable David T. Wood 2412 Mission Avenue East Spokane, Washington 99202